
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Bank of Guam Yigo Branch Reopens 

Extended Hours Announced, All Closed Saturdays 
 

Thursday, May 21, 2020, Hagatna, Guam. Bank of Guam announces the reopening of its Yigo 
Branch beginning Tuesday, May 26, 2020.  Extended hours have also been announced and are 
as follows, also beginning Tuesday, May 26, 2020: 
 
GUAM BRANCHES (Hagatna, Upper Tumon, Andersen, Mangilao and Yigo branches and 
Tumon Drive Thru: 
9AM-3PM, Monday through Friday, Closed Saturday 
730AM-830AM Monday through Friday Hagatna Branch and Drive Thru Manamko Hours, 
Closed Saturday 
 
CNMI BRANCHES (Garapan, Tinian & Rota Branches) 
9AM-3PM, Monday through Friday, Closed Saturday 
730AM-830AM, Monday through Friday Garapan Branch and Drive Thru Manamko Hours, 
Closed Saturday 
 
NEIGHBORING ISLAND REGION (EFFECTIVE MONDAY, MAY 25) - UPDATED SERVICES 
AND HOURS 
The following services will be restored at all Neighboring Island Branches: 
- Opening of new accounts (by appointment only) 
- Loan origination (by appointment only) 
- Wire Transfers (in branch wire transfer deadline 2PM, OLB wire deadline remains at 4PM) 
- Purchases of official items 
 
NEIGHBORING ISLAND REGION UPDATED HOURS 
 
FSM BRANCHES 
9AM-3PM, Monday through Friday, Closed Saturday 
 
BELAU BRANCH 
930AM-230PM Monday through Friday, Closed Saturday 
 
MAJURO BRANCH 
10AM-3PM Monday through Friday, Closed Saturday 
 
A complete list of all open branch locations and permitted transactions is available on 
www.bankofguam.com, the COVID-19 Page.  
 
Bank of Guam’s President and Chief Executive Officer Kin Cook noted, “We continually study 
our branch network operations, using a slow, deliberate, and incremental assessment so that 
we balance our customers’ need to access our branches with enhanced safety concerns.” 
 

For additional information, please contact Jackie Marati at (671) 472-5258. 

http://www.bankofguam.com/

